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IFB-GHURA-24-14
GPD Eastern Substation, Talofofo, Guam
Response to Inquiries No. 1

This Addendum and Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously
issued bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses
below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Bid. The following
responses are in response to RFIs received from potential bidders on October 29, 2024,

Guam Police Station ITB, and we would
appreciate your guidance on whether
ECC’s U.S.-based project experience can
be applied in our bid submissions for this
project. Clarification on this matter would
be invaluable as we finalize our proposal.

REF: | QUESTION/ INQUIRY AS | GHURA RESPONSE:
SUBMITTED:
Questions from October 29, 2024
1 Currently, we are preparing a bid for the | Your U.S.-based project experience meets the

basic requirements; however, the relevance of
specific projects will be carefully noted during
the evaluation. To strengthen your evaluation
score, it would be advantageous to highlight
more projects within your portfolio that
involve federally funded, brick-and-mortar
facilities. Emphasis on public safety-related
projects, particularly those involving physical
infrastructure, will further align your
experience with the requirements.

Bidders are also notified to visit GHURA website: www.ghura.org to ensure that addenda to the

bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders throughout the

solicitation process.

Ko o o3 S oL/
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Architect and Engineering Manager

CONCURRED:
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Date! Elizabeth F. Napoli
Executive Director

GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilitics.
The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.
The Coordinator can be contacted at the above address and telephone numbers.




